
                 
 

FRIDAY 26th June 2020  |  TERM 2 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A massive thank you to all of our parents/carers for your continued support during Covid 

19. We understand that particular changes within our school can seem challenging at 

times, however we appreciate your understanding in these unprecedented times. 

A reminder that in line with Departmental policy, when a medical practitioner has 

prescribed medication that must be administered during the school day, parents/carers 

must: 

     notify the school 

     provide up to date information as required 

 supply the medication and any 'consumables' necessary for its administration in a 
timely way.  

 
Students must not carry medications unless there is a written agreement between the 
school and the student's parents/carers. Your assistance in this would be greatly 
appreciated. Please feel free to contact the front office staff if you have any questions.  
 
It has been lovely to see all the applications flowing in for Year 5 Opportunity Class 2021, 

a friendly reminder that the website closes for applications today. 

As we approach the end of term, Semester One reports will go home next week, these 

reports are a simplified version of the report you normally receive.  

We are nearly at the end of term 2. It has been a particularly big term. Everyone is 

looking forward to a well-earned rest. Staff will be participating in a School Development 

Day on Monday 20th July so this is a pupil free day. School will resume for students on 

Tuesday 21st July 2020. 

 

Enjoy your weekend! 

 

Nicci Willis  

Relieving Principal 

 

 

Important 

Dates 

Friday 3rd July 

Last day of school for 

Term 2 

6th July—17th July 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

Monday  2oth July 

Staff Development Day 

No students at school 

Tuesday 21st July 

Students return to 

school 

Tuesday 21st July—

Friday 24th July 

Book Fair Viewing 

Students Only 

Wednesday 5th 

August 

P&C Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular  

updates and information. 



                 
 

Aspire Application Web link: 

Year 7 2021 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P5XVX6Q 



                 
 

News from the P&C 

What is the P&C Association? 
The P&C is made up of parents and guardians of children attending DWPS and other interested people 
within the school community. 
 
What does the P&C Association do? 
We promote the interest of the school by brining parents, students, and teaching staff together to un-
derstand what is happening in the school and the school community.  We assist in providing support to 
the school, teachers, and students.  We have some large projects where we are working towards 
providing equipment for the school through various fundraising events.   
 
How does the Canteen and the P&C Association work? 
At DWPS the P&C run the canteen.  Recently the canteen has been steadily growing, and we are now 
able to employ 3 Staff members.  We are now able to have 2 staff members in the Canteen every day 
and we are now able to work on a roster basis.  The Canteen staff members are part of the P&C, they 
attend the meetings and they constantly give us feedback on what is happening in the Canteen. 
 
How can you get involved in the P&C Association? 
Join us at our next General Meeting will be held on the 5th August 2020 at 5:30pm.  You are welcome 
to message the school via the app if you have any questions. 

News from the Canteen 
 

What an amazing response we had to the Terrific Tuesday special.  We put our new Air Fryers through 
their paces – over 400 Chicken Fingers were prepared on Tuesday! 
 
We would like to thank the Brain family for their donation of a new Microwave to the Canteen – this 
has made things heaps easier.  Thank you!  
 
 
 
Our special next week will be on TUESDAY – TERRIFIC TUESDAY!! Please order on the app 
or send an order in to the window. 

 
 
Homemade Spaghetti Bolognaise  
1x Spaghetti Bolognaise 
1x 250ml Water or Milo or Frozen Stick $4 



                 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of information and imagination 
and helps children discover who they are. Here’s what you can do to help 
children develop stronger reading skills and a love for reading: 

 Set the example. Let children see you read. 

 Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection  
        routinely to keep up with changing tastes and reading skills. 
 Support our school’s Book Fair. Allow your children to choose their 

own books to read. 

The theme of our Scholastic Book Fair is Curious Creatures, Wild Minds! 
It’s a fun reading event that brings the books kids want to read right into 
our school. It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books 
for every reading level. 

All students will complete wish lists after viewing the Book Fair Display. 
Parents and Carers will be able to pay with cash or phone the school on 
Wednesday 29 July if wishing to use EFTPOS to purchase books and  

merchandise. We encourage you to support our 2020 Book Fair during 
these restricted times. 

Students Only -Book Fair viewing dates Term 
3 Week 1 - 21 to 24 July. 

Purchasing date Wednesday Week 2, 29 July.  

Remember, all purchases benefit our school.   



                 
 

Attention  

Kindergarten 2021 Parents in West Dubbo & Delroy Park  

Starting School in 2021  

at Dubbo West Public School  
Call to ask about a school tour for an opportunity  

to see our beautiful school facilities and ask  

questions about our school programs.  

KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION PROGRAM & INFORMATION SESSIONS  

starting 28th October 2020  

Classroom visits, meet the teachers and hear about getting ready for school.  

Please call in at the School Office for an  

enrolment form or phone us on 68823086.  

* Waiting list applications for Preschool 2021 are now open * 



                 
 


